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Re: Your Invitation to the 2024 Reverend John C.
Holland Awards

ATTENTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the HPS. Please
avoid clicking links or opening attachments from external senders unless you
are certain it is safe to do so.

Dear @firstname,

Happy New Year! We hope this message finds you doing well.

HBHC is pleased to announce that the 28th Annual Reverend
John C. Holland Awards Gala will be held on Saturday,
February 24, 2024 in the Grand Central Ballroom at Liuna
Station. We are grateful for the opportunity to host this event

once again and would be pleased to welcome you and your
guests as we celebrate the achievements of Hamilton’s Black
community.

As valued supporters of our work, we would like to reserve your
seats to the event. As you will recall, last year’s event sold out
quickly as we welcomed a record number of guests.

Your table or tickets can be quickly reserved via credit card
at jcha2024.eventbrite.ca. If another form of payment is
preferred, please email johnhollandawards@gmail.com and one
of our team members will reach out to support your request. In
addition to attending the event, please consider becoming a
sponsor and/or donating to the scholarship fund. All of these
opportunities are outlined in the attached application package
and on our website at www.johnhollandawards.com.
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Thank you for your ongoing support. Please don’t hesitate to
reach out with any questions or concerns. We look forward to
celebrating with you.

Warm regards,

Hamilton Black History Council
Proud Organizers of the Reverend John C. Holland Awards
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